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September 13, 2021 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

Melanie Bachman 

Executive Director/Staff Attorney 

Connecticut Siting Council 

10 Franklin Square 

New Britain, CT 06051 

 

 

RE: DOCKET NO. 497 – Burlington Solar One, LLC Certificate of Environmental 

Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance and operation of a 

3.5-megawatt AC solar photovoltaic electric generating facility located at Lot 33, 

Prospect Street, Burlington, Connecticut and associated electrical interconnection. 

Dear Ms. Bachman: 

I am writing on behalf of my client, Burlington Solar One, LLC, in connection with the above-

referenced Docket, specifically Conditions 4 and 5 of the Council’s Decision and Order in this 

matter. Pursuant to Condition 4, Burlington Solar One, LLC is providing the Council with a copy 

of the General Permit for the Discharge of Stormwater and Dewatering Wastewaters from 

Construction Activities that was issued by the Connecticut Department of Energy and 

Environmental Protection to Burlington Solar One, LLC on September 9, 2021.  This permit was 

the only remaining state or federal permit the project needed to obtain prior to construction. 

The project has now received all permits necessary for construction.  Accordingly, the project 

intends to begin construction as soon as it receives approval of its Development & Management 

Plan (“D&M Plan”).  Should the project’s D&M Plan be placed on the Council’s agenda for the 

Council meeting scheduled to occur on September 23, 2021, and should the Council approve the 

project’s D&M Plan at that meeting, this letter will serve as two weeks’ notice that the project 

intends to start construction on September 27, 2021, in accordance with Condition 5.  Should the 

project not be placed on the agenda for the September 23rd meeting, or should the project not 

receive approval for its D&M Plan at that meeting, this letter will serve as confirmation that 

project construction will not begin until the Council provides such approval. 
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If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding these matters, please 

contact me.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

 
Lee D. Hoffman 

 

Enclosure 
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Bureau of Materials Management and Compliance Assurance

Notice of Permit Authorization

September, 09 2021

Bryan Fitzgerald
BURLINGTON SOLAR ONE, LLC
150 Trumbull Street
Hartford, CT 06103

Subject: General Permit Registration for the Discharge of Stormwater and Dewatering
Wastewaters from Construction Activities
Application NO.: 202103181

Bryan Fitzgerald:

The Department of Energy and Environmental Protection, Water Permitting and Enforcement
Division of the Bureau of Materials Management and Compliance Assurance, has completed the
review of the Prospect Street Burlington One Solar (located at off Prospect Street, Burlington)
registration for the General Permit for the Discharge of Stormwater and Dewatering
Wastewaters from Construction Activities, effective 10/1/13 (general permit) . The project is
compliant with the requirements of the general permit and the discharge(s) associated with this
project is (are) authorized to commence as of the date of this letter. Permit No. GSN003677 has
been assigned to authorize the stormwater discharge(s) from this project.

Questions can be emailed to deep.stormwater@ct.gov.


